
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 

PRESS STATEMENT  

 

15 JULY 2011 

 

SINGAPORE KARATE-DO FEDERATION  ‘ROAD MAP’  

 

1. Singapore Karate-Do Federation (SKF) is pleased to announce that 

followed a candid and frank meeting between top officials from SSC, 

MCYS and SKF on 20 May 2011 and the Management Committee (MC) 

meeting on 9 July 2011, SKF will be embarking on a ‘road map’ to move 

the sports ahead. 

 

2. SKF is pleased to note that at the meeting, there appeared little difference 

in views, governances and procedures between SSC, MCYS and SKF.   

SKF is heartened to note that SSC & MCYS supports our role and 

functions as the NSA governing the sports of Karate-Do 

 

3. SKF will be guided by SSC’s CEO BG Lim vision, approach and ideas 

and has agreed to work on a ‘road map’ starting with a dialogue session at 

a convenient and appropriate time leading to some kind of communication 

with these expelled clubs in order to explore the possibilities of re-

connecting with them in the future.     
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4. SKF also agreed to look at the possibility of engaging any talented athletes 

who are keen to join us in the pursuits of sports excellence and are 

currently working on the details to engage them.   The details of 

engagement of these athletes will be available sometime in Oct 2011. 

 

5. As the National Sports Association in-charge of the sports of Karate-Do, 

the SKF remain committed to working closely with SSC by maintaining 

strict standard of conduct and disciplined for its associates so that the 

sports and its standing will not be brought to disrepute.    

 

6. SKF has been embarking on an active work schedule with many activities 

planned and run for the promotion and interest in the sports this year.   We 

look forward to the continuing support and participation of all our 

affiliates and the public. 

 

 
Thank you 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Shihan Peter Chong, PBM 
President  
 
 
 
 
 


